CCBC News: The Branches



April 2024

Welcome! We hope you find this newsletter informative and encouraging. If you have any needs that we can help you with, please reach out to us!

We hope to see you at CCBC in person very soon!

After Easter, there is often a let-down feeling. Everything built toward the greatest celebration of the year—Spring at The Creek, Valerie, Susan and the Choir with "Because He Lives," and Easter Sunday. Think about the women and disciples who went to the tomb and saw Jesus after the resurrection.

Nobody went back the same way they came. WOW! I hope that is what happened for every one of us. Let's not have a let-down. Let's go full steam ahead. I hope that everyone who was here was shaken by the risen Savior. What a great month! Makes the future very exciting!

To all who helped with everything that made it great—the wonderful breakfast, Spring at the Creek, the Choir, and everyone who made Easter so special, thank you for giving your best.

Pastor Jerry

Sunday Night Forum

Join us for our next Sunday Forum as we discuss "CCBC's Core Values & Non-Negotiables"

We'll meet in the Fellowship Hall on

Sunday, April 14th at 5 PM!

If you have any questions, please contact Evans Duren, AMC Chairman!

Deacon of the Week:

7th: Randy Bolton 14th: Eric Locklear 21st: David Marion 28th: Andy McGown

Nursery Schedule:

7th: Patti & Josh Fabel 14th: Judy Fabel & Jean Abrahamsen 21st: Allison Hobgood & Kaitlyn Wood 28th: Jan Rubink & Kasey Marion

Youth!

If you know someone in middle or high school, invite them to join Cory and the youth on Sunday mornings at 9:15 AM and Wednesdays at 6 PM!



In Concert

Where: Cedar Creek Baptist
Church

Date: Sunday, May 19th 2024

Time: 10:30 AM

1920 Cedar Creek Rd Blythewood SC



CCBC News: The Branches

Monday, April 1st

6:00 PM – Deacons Meeting 7:00 PM – AMC Meeting

Wednesday, April 3rd

6:00 PM – Prayer Meeting / Youth NO CHOIR PRACTICE

Thursday, April 4th

6:00 PM - Grief Share Meeting

Sunday, April 7th

9:00 AM - Coffee & Fellowship Time 9:15 AM - Sunday School

10:30 AM – Morning Worship

Wednesday, April 10th

6:00 PM – Prayer Meeting / Mission Friends Children In Action / Youth

6:45 PM - Choir Practice

Thursday, April 11th

6:00 PM - Grief Share Meeting

Sunday, April 14th

9:00 AM - Coffee & Fellowship Time

9:15 AM - Sunday School

10:30 AM – Morning Worship

5:00 PM - Forum

Tuesday, April 16th

12:00 PM – Young at Heart

Wednesday, April 17th

6:00 PM - Prayer Meeting / Youth

6:45 PM - Choir Practice

Thursday, April 18th

6:00 PM - Grief Share Meeting

Sunday, April 21st

9:00 AM - Coffee & Fellowship Time

9:15 AM - Sunday School

10:30 AM – Morning Worship

Wednesday, April 24th

6:00 PM – Prayer Meeting / Mission Friends Children In Action / Youth

6:45 PM - Choir

Sunday, April 28th

9:00 AM - Coffee & Fellowship Time

9:15 AM - Sunday School

10:30 AM – Morning Worship

Important Information / Upcoming Events:

The Branches Newsletter is published on the 20^{th} of each month. If you have something you'd like included in the next month's newsletter, please have the information to Jamye Duren by the 15^{th} .

We are excited to have guest soloist, **Melanie Massaro**, member at First Baptist Winnsboro, singing on April 7th during our Morning Worship Service.

Young at Heart will meet for a covered dish lunch on April 16th at noon in the Fellowship Hall.

Join us on Sunday, April 21st as we hear from guest speaker, **Rev. Gerry Rubink** during our Morning Worship Service.



Thank you to everyone who has supported CCBC's Grief Share group. Please keep an eye out for more information about another group this Fall!

April Birthdays:

1st: Gerry Rubink

2nd: Kathy Henderson

2nd: Todd Rabon

3rd: Alex Hobgood

5th: Hildie Boggs

5th: Robert Clark

5th: Rachel Grant

6th: Robert Grant

7th: Jamye Duren

7th: Brian Goings 9th: Doug Pender

10th: Laura Greene

10th: Stephanie McEntire

12th: Sandy Jackson

13^{th:} Cecil Mosley

17th: Karleigh Hixon

24th: Keppley Mulligan

25th: Amy Marion

30th: Gene Harris

Vacation Bible School

Join us for a fun-filled week!

June 2nd – 6th Family Night on June 7th

If you are interested in serving at VBS this year, please reach out to Dianne Clay.

Our church newsletter is available via electronic copy, on our website, or for pickup in our church lobby. If you'd like to receive an electronic copy, please email jcduren@gmail.com If you need to receive a hard copy, please reach out to your Deacon!